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Sequence IVB 

There have been numerous conference calls conducted by the WG, and I have 
been an active participate. There have been major changes, but I have not 
received all those changes from Bill.  Once he sends me those changes, I will 
prepare the document for a SP straw vote.  Hopefully, sometime this month so 
we can ballot in SC B in early January. 

 

I estimate I will have spent 65 hours working on the document over 
the past 6 months. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

E. A. Hap Thompson  

E. A. Hap Thompson 
Facilitator 
 


